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“Coast to Coast ….. a taste of Canada”

 
Rembrandt Homes together with Bethanys Hope Foundation will host the “Coast to Coast ….. a taste of 
Canada” premiere Charity Dinner at the beautiful London Convention Centre on Thursday, April 27th, 2017. 
Our long-time friend and Canada’s best known Chef ….. Food Network star Chef Michael Smith is thrilled to 
host this extraordinary culinary event with a truly amazing ensemble of four other award winning Chefs from 
across Canada. We will celebrate Canada’s 150th Birthday, with a culinary adventure taking us across the 
country exploring the field to fork movement. 

Thanks to this community and dedicated Volunteers we have completed over 20 years of Leukodystrophy 
Research with family support…. right here in London !! This is very exciting time for Bethanys Hope 
Foundation and our community as we are now on a dash to the finish line. A Clinical Trial is on the horizon to 
finally find the answers to treat Metachromatic Leukodystrophy (MLD)! This would not have been possible 
without the amazing generosity of this community. Thanks to folks just like you we are collectively on the verge 
of finally ending this nightmare for the children and families of MLD! Funds raised from our “Coast to Coast 
….. a taste of Canada” Charity Dinner will support our Clinical Trial, conducted through “Bethanys Hope 
Leukodystrophy Research Laboratory” under the direction of Dr. Tony Rupar of Western University. 
                                                                                                                                            
We invite you to support our Foundation as a Corporate Partner.  We cannot do this alone….   your leadership 
is needed more than ever to make our Charity Dinner a huge success! We understand the tremendous 
demands on the business community for charitable contributions ……but also know that the Research Team 
cannot cross that finish line without your generosity & continued support. I trust that one our many unique 
Sponsorship opportunities included in this package will be a perfect match for you and your business!

I look forward to discussing all the detail in this Sponsorship package with you in the near future. Please 
contact me at 519-858-HOPE (4673) or lindey@bethanyshope.org    or  www.bethanyshope.org. 

With hope,

Lindey L. McIntyre, M.S.C.                   
Executive Director
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